
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

NGF JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Malviya 

Nagar  

Session 2023-24 

 

NOTICE 

 

 Please be informed that tomorrow   Saturday,13th January 2024 is a 

holiday for all students. 

All student from Nursery to VIII shall have regular classes from 15th 

January (Monday) onwards. 

 

Regards 

Principal 
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